
 

 

Taylor Housing Commission 
15270 Plaza South Drive 
Taylor, MI  48180 
734-287-9460 -- Fax # 734-287-2050 
 
 

February 15, 2023 
 
Dear Applicants, 
 
The Housing Choice Voucher program waitlist opening of 2023 has officially closed.  Pre-applications 
were accepted from February 1, 2023 through February 15, 2023.  The waitlist closed at midnight on 
February 15, 2023.  On or about February 24th, the Taylor Housing Commission will hold a random 
drawing to select 300 names from all of the pre-applications that we received, during the open period.   
 
On or after February 25th, 2023 you can go to our website, www.taylorhousing.org, and from the Section 
8 tab in the upper left, you can select the Waitlist Status Lookup, from the drop down menu, and find 
out if you were selected in the random drawing.  ONLY if you were selected, will you be assigned a 
position on the waiting list and that position will be displayed.   
 
Please do not call the Taylor Housing Commission offices, as you can find your waitlist position on our 
website.  The Taylor Housing Commission will NOT take calls requesting waitlist status. 
 
You need to keep your mailing address current in our system, at all times, so that we can get official 
correspondence to you.  IF YOUR MAILING ADDRESS CHANGES PLEASE EMAIL ME AT:  
 johnc@taylorhousing.org  
Any changes other than mailing address changes must be requested in writing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Carter 
Executive Director 
 
 


